
From: angela@desantisot.com <angela@desantisot.com>  
Sent: July 30, 2024 10:27 AM 
To: Communications <communications@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Permanently Close a Portion of Upper Centennial Pkwy & Regional Rd 20, Stoney Creek 

Hello, I'd like to comment on this. It will disrupt the flow of traffic, especially from the growing Binbrook 
area along Centennial Parkway. Why can't the project be completed without permanently closing a 
portion of this major intersection?  There is traffic from Stoney Creek and Grimsby / Niagara area which 
travels along Rymal as well.  

Thanks, Angela DeSantis 
Occupational Therapist, 
Certified Life Care Planner & ADP Authorizer 
Phone: 905-902-7097 
DeSantis Occupational Therapy Services (D.O.T.S.) 
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